
ENGLAND MASTERS ATHLETICS ASSOCIATION 

 

The Annual General Meeting 

 

of the 

 

England Masters Athletics Association 

 

will take place on 

 

Friday 25 April at 7pm 
 

by Zoom 

 
 

Open to all paid-up members of English Area Masters Clubs. 

 

Please inform your Area Club Secretary if you wish to attend. 

 

The Zoom link to the meeting will be sent out nearer the time.  

 

EMAA has a vacancy for a Cross Country Secretary. Applicants 

wishing to find out about what is required for the post should contact 

Harry Matthews at harryrun755@gmail.com 

 

For details about EMAA and its remit, visit the EMAA website at this 

link: EMAA – England Masters Athletics Association 

 

 

Phil Lee     

EMAA Chair 
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